FAU Crisis Communications Emails On-Demand

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Division of Public Affairs is responsible for providing news and important information to the University community, including faculty, staff and students. During a crisis, the department has the ability to distribute on-demand emails immediately to students, faculty and/or staff. 

On-Demand FAU Announcement Emails
Messages to FAU faculty, staff and students may be distributed via emails from “FAU Announcement” with no reply option. This service is usually reserved for University-wide information from the Office of the President, or the result of an executive level request, and the email will include an appropriate attribution. This email service may also be used to communicate emergency or critical information quickly to the University community as appropriate.


